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Governor's Veto Message Regarding House Bill 1625 

By the authority vested in me, pursuant to part II, Article 44 of the New Hampshire 
Constitution, on May 27, 2022, I have vetoed House Bill 1625, repealing the prohibition on 
entering or remaining on a public way or sid~walk adjacent to a reproductive health care 
facility. 

In the eight years since this law was originally enacted, we know of no instance where an 
individual or group has been harmed by it. As a result, I am not looking to make any changes at 
this time. 

For the reasons stated above, I have vetoed House Bill 1625. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christopher T. Sununu 
Governor 
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